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	Dear all,
 
Please see below a link to the County Council’s Electric Vehicle (EV) webpage
 
The page provides an update on the progress of the Council’s work on EV chargepoints, following the public engagement exercise the authority carried out at the end of last year. 
 
All of the Council’s work on EV chargepoints is currently being funded by the Government’s Local Electric Vehicle Infrastructure (LEVI) fund. Please see a summary of the main projects below:
 
Pilot Project
 
Working with Midlands Connect and four other local authorities, the County Council have secured almost £1 million of Government’s first portion of LEVI funding for public chargepoints across the midlands. Of the funding secured, Leicestershire have been allocated approximately £220,000 towards the installation of public chargepoints in Leicestershire’s largest settlements.  
 
Working with a Charge Point Operator (CPO).to provide chargepoints as part of the pilot project and assist with funding, design, consultation, maintenance, and operation, on the behalf of the Authority. 
 
Further information will follow in the autumn.
 
Full Project
 
In April 2023, the Council were provisionally allocated further capital funding to deliver a large-scale chargepoint project across the entire county. The work to develop the business case to confirm this funding is ongoing with Midlands Connect and a consortium of other local authorities. 
 
The focus for these new chargepoints will be on locations within the public highway, i.e residential streets, estates and main roads, identified by residents. The feedback from the public engagement exercise at the end of last year, along with the LEVI funding criteria and the Council’s emerging EV Charging Strategy (due at Cabinet September 2024) will help determine the future chargepoint delivery plan.
 
The webpage will continue to be updated on changes and there is a list of Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) available but if you cannot find what you are looking for or require further information or clarification, please email electricvehicles@leics.gov.uk
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